
QUARTERLY SERVICE ADJUSTMENTS GO INTO EFFECT SUNDAY, 
SEPTEMBER 1, 2019

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (August 9, 2019) - Port Authority adjusts schedules four 
times each year. The next round of changes will occur on Sunday, September 1, 2019.

The most significant changes include returning service of the 21 - Coraopolis to Neville 
Island; expanded weekend service hours on the Y46 - Elizabeth Flyer, Y47 - Curry Flyer 
and Y49 - Prospect Flyer; and additional trips on the 67 - Monroeville, 87 - Friendship and 
P71 - Swissvale Flyer routes.

A complete list of updates can be found here.

Customers with questions about the updates are encouraged to call Port Authority 
Customer Service at 412-442-2000. Customer Service representatives are available 
weekdays from 6 a.m. to 7 p.m. and from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. on weekends and holidays.
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